
  
 

Working Together Achieving More 

The Roundhill Academy 

Headteacher: Natalie Teece 
997 Melton Road, Thurmaston, 
Leicester, LE4 8GQ 

T: 0116 269 3896 
E: office@roundhill.bepschools.org 

W: www.roundhill.bepschools.org 
 

Wreake Valley Academy 

Interim Headteacher: Ben Baxter 
Parkstone Road, Syston,  

Leicester LE7 1LY 
T: 0116 264 1080 
E: admin@wreake.bepschools.org 

W: www.wreake.bepschools.org 

 
Dear Parents/Carers of Year 6 Pupils 
 
Parents of Year 6 pupils across the country will find out on Friday 1st March which 
Secondary School their child has been allocated a place at.  This information will be 
sent to you by email from Leicestershire County Council or Leicester City Council to the 
email address that you put on the Admissions form that you submitted, online last 
October. Please note that due to the volume of the emails coming out from the Council, 
this may take some time so, some parents may not receive their email until later in the 
day on 1st March.  
 
Once we have received the contact details for each student/parent from the Council we 
will contact you by email with a Welcome letter, this will be week commencing Monday 
4th March.  We will also provide you with details of the Transition Programme.  
 
This year to help make the Transition process as simple and seamless as possible for 
parents as well as pupils, we are holding a Transition Information Evenings in March at 
each school.   
 
The evenings will allow you to meet key members of staff.  We will talk you through what 
to expect from us; both in terms of Transition and when your child's starts with us in 
August.  We will explain the importance of the information that we will collect from you 
and from your child's primary school and how we use this information to put our tutor 
groups together.  We will also inform you about Uniform and where to purchase this. 
 
Once you have received your notification to say which school your child has been 
allocated you can then book a place on the relevant Information Evening using the links 
below: 
 
For pupils allocated a place at Wreake Valley Academy the Transition Information 
Evening will be held on Wednesday 13th March 5.30pm - 6.30pm.  
Click the link below to book your place 
Bradgate Education Partnership online ticket sales powered by TicketSource 

Due to restrictions on seating, we ask that only 1 parent attend. 
 
 
For pupils allocated a place at The Roundhill Academy the Transition Information 
Evening will be held on Wednesday 20th March 5.30pm - 6.30pm.  

https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/booking/select/mVCaYvpFWihP


   
 

   
 

Click the link below to book your place 
Bradgate Education Partnership online ticket sales powered by TicketSource 
Due to restrictions on seating, we ask that only 1 parent attend. 
 
We hope to see you at one of our Information Evenings soon. Please look out in your 
email inbox for your Welcome Information next week. 
 

Kind regards 
 
 
 
Bradgate Secondary Schools Transition Team 

https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/booking/select/xrBzKnqTmGtA

